
 

Transit Master Plan Notices in Wilsonville Spokesman 

Five notices have been listed in the Wilsonville Spokesman regarding Transit Master Plan public 

meetings for the hearing dates of: 

 May 10, 2017 

 March 20, 2017 

 March 8, 2017 

Those notices can be found at: 

http://publicnotices.portlandtribune.com/?s=transit%20master%20plan&category_name=  

http://publicnotices.portlandtribune.com/?s=transit%20master%20plan&category_name


NOTICE OF LEGISLATIVE PUBLIC HEARING 
BEFORE THE PLANNING COMMISSION: 

TRANSIT MASTER PLAN 
  

Planning Commission: 
On Wednesday, March 8, 2017, beginning at 6:00 p.m., the Wilsonville Planning Commission 
will hold a public hearing regarding adoption of the Transit Master Plan (Case File # LP17-
0003). The Planning Commission will consider whether to recommend adoption of the 
amendment to the City Council. No additional mailed notice will be sent to you unless you 
either: 

• Submit testimony or sign in at the Planning Commission hearing, or 
• Submit a request, in writing or by telephone, to the Planning Division. 

 
City Council: 

The Wilsonville City Council is scheduled to hold a public hearing on the proposal on March 20, 
2017, at 7:00 p.m. after which it may make the final decision.  
  
The hearings will take place at Wilsonville City Hall, 29799 SW Town Center Loop East, 
Wilsonville, Oregon. A complete copy of the relevant file information, including the staff report, 
findings, and recommendations, will be available for viewing seven days prior to each public 
hearing at Wilsonville City Hall, at the Wilsonville Public Library and on the City’s web site. 
 
Summary of Proposal:   Transit Master Plan 
 
The new Transit Master Plan, upon adoption, will replace the current Transit Master Plan, 
adopted in 2008.  As a sub-set of the City’s Transportation System Plan, the Transit Master 
Plan is intended to guide future planning and investment in Wilsonville’s public transit system — 
South Metro Area Regional Transit. 
  
How to Comment 
Oral or written testimony may be presented at the public hearing. Written comment on the 
proposal to be submitted into the public hearing record is welcome prior to the public hearings. 
To have your written comments or testimony distributed to the Planning Commission before the 
meeting, it must be received by 2 pm on Tuesday, February 28, 2017. Direct such written 
comments or testimony to: 
 

Chris Neamtzu, Planning Director 
29799 SW Town Center Loop East,  

Wilsonville, Oregon, 97070;  
Neamtzu@ci.wilsonville.or.us or 503.570.1574 

  
 

Copies of the full draft plan is available from the Wilsonville Planning Department at the above 
address and at the project website: www.ci.wilsonville.or.us 
  
Note:  Assistive Listening Devices (ALD) are available for persons with impaired hearing and can be 
scheduled for this meeting.  The City will also endeavor to provide qualified sign language interpreters 
and/or bilingual interpreters, without cost, if requested at least 48 hours prior to the meeting.  To obtain 
such services, please call Linda Straessle, Planning Administrative Assistant at (503) 682-4960. 
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